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25th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding Summer Raffle this year to raise money for school funds.  Tickets will be sold from 
Wednesday 26th June.  You can buy a raffle ticket for £1 by sending your child into school with the money, 
going to the office or by buying a ticket at the end of the day – we will have a table on the playground.  
Tickets will also be available at the Summer Fair. You are welcome to buy more than one raffle ticket if you 
wish!  
We have some fantastic prizes up for grabs!  

• Toy hampers 

• Chocolate hampers 

• Children’s suitcases 

• Nutripro 

• Headphones 

• Vouchers kindly donated by local businesses: Chadderton Superstore, Aura Cafeteria, Oldham 

Superstore, Gourmet Steak ‘N’ Grill, Wok Chef, Indian Ocean, Khau Galli and Eaba Express.  

We would like to thank all of the above local businesses and Ultimate Products for their kind donations.  
The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 3rd July at the end of the Summer Fair.   

 
Thank you for your continued support and good luck.  
 

Mrs Bennion 

Assistant Headteacher 
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